
Notice of Public Hearing on the Status of Funded Activities 
 
 

The City of Arco received an Idaho Community Development Block Grant in the amount of 
$285,000 from the Idaho Department of Commerce.  This funding is allocated to the State of 
Idaho from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.  These funds are 
currently being used to construct and install restrooms, walking path and ADA parking at 
Science Center Park.   
 
The hearing will include a review of project activities and accomplishments to date, a 
summary of all expenditures to date, a general description of remaining work and any 
changes made to the scope of work, budget, schedule, location or beneficiaries. 
 
The hearing has been scheduled for April 14, 2025, at 7:00 pm at Arco City Hall.  Project 
information will be available for review at Arco City Hall.  Verbal and written comments will be 
accepted up to and at the hearing.   
 
Information provided at the public hearing will be available, upon request, five days prior to the 
hearing.  Special accommodation or alternative formats for non-English speaking persons and 
persons with disabilities will be available, upon request, with minimum of five (5) days’ notice 
prior to the hearing.  The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with 
disabilities.  For more information, contact Dana Jensen, City Clerk, at 208-527-8294. 
 
 
This Notice can be provided in a format accessible to persons with disabilities and/or persons with 
limited English proficiency upon request.  
 
Al ser solicitada, ésta notificación puede ser proveída en un formato fácil de usar para 
personas con discapacidad y/o personas con conocimientos limitados del Inglés. 

 
Grady Parsons, Mayor 

       302 W Grand Ave. 
Arco, ID 83213 
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